
 

CAUTION NOTICE 

During the last few months, many instances have come to notice of the Institute about 

certain Institutions and Individuals making false and  mischievous claims as to having 

authorisation from the Institute for the following: - 

 Empanelling Institutions as the Skill Knowledge Providers, Training Associates, 

Training Centres etc. on behalf of the Institute and 

 

 Conducting long term courses with the Degrees/Diplomas/ Certificates in different 

fields being made available by the Institute. 

 

It is clarified that the training activities of the Institute inter-alia consist of short-term 

training programmes only in areas of Entrepreneurship, Skill Development etc. 

 

Besides, the Institute does not authorise any Institution or Individual to empanel 

Training Partners, Associates etc. on its behalf. 

 

Accordingly, educational Institutes and members of the general public are hereby 

advised not to be misled by such unauthorised fraudulent claims. 

 

While the Institute has already initiated prompt action in all the cases which have come 

to its notice so far, the veracity of such claims may please be verified beforehand from the 

Institute before acting upon them.  

 

The Institute will not be responsible for any loss etc. in cases where somebody has 

acted upon such claims. 

 

The Institute will take stern action (criminal/civil) against all the institutions, individuals 

etc. who unauthorisedly use name of the Institute with an intent to defraud the gullible 

institutions and public. 
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Joint Director (BD&M) 
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